
THE ANTARCTICAN SOCIETY  

Notice to Members 

The Officers and Board of Directors have the pleasure to announce 
the first Antarctican Society Memorial Lecture, It is the desire of the 
Society to honor the memory of those of its members who are deceased and, 
by so doing, to honor as well all those distinguished dead who have 
contributed to our knowledge of Antarctica. 

The Antarctican Society Memorial Lecture will be delivered at the 
National Academy of Sciences, 2101 Constitution Avenue, on the evening 
of March 31, 1964 at 8 p.m. The distinguished biologist and Antarctic 
veteran Dr. William J. L. Sladen of the Johns Hopkins University, will 
give an illustrated lecture entitled "Penguins and Skuas." After the 
talk, there will be a social hour, during which the Society will serve 
light refreshments. The meeting will be open to the public, and members 
are urged to bring guests and to invite the attention of those who may 
be interested. 

On April 30, 1964 the Society will conduct its annual business 
meeting, also at the National Academy of Sciences. In addition to the 
election of officers, consideration of changes in the By-laws, and such 
other business as the Officers, Board of Directors, or individual 
members may desire to bring before the Society, there will be a short 
program. Representatives of the U.S. Naval Support Force, Antarctica, 
and the National Science Foundation will present the highlights of the 
1963-64 operations. 

 
HENRY M. DATER 
Secretary Historian 


